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May 8, 2013

Mr. Gary Milby

Hardin County Schools

65 W_A. Jenkins Road
Elizabethtown, Kentucky 42701

Re: May School Board Meeting

Dear Gary:

Sherman Carter Barnhart (SCB) will be present at the board meeting on Thursday, May 16, 2013, at
which time we will report on the status of Hardin County school projects nearing project closeout.
Information regarding progress on North Hardin High School, Vine Grove Elementary, and Hardin
County Early College & Carcer Center (ECCC) is also included here for your information.

Renovation to Radcliff Elementary — Phase 3

SCB met with Morel Construction on April 17, 2013, to review the moisture results from CDI. SCB
will be scheduling a meeting with Morel and Hardin County Schools to develop a schedule for
remediation. Most likely, this work will need to occur after the end of the school vear, over the
summer or fall break.

North Middle School

Alliance has provided verification that all applicable roof warranties are in place. SCB has
recommended final payment.

North Hardin High School — Phase 2

SCB and Shrout Tate Wilson met with Hardin County Schools administration at the central office on
May 1, 2013, to review the project.

SCB will be seeking Construction Document approval at the June board meeting.

Vine Grove Elementary Site Improvements

SCB has submitted Schematic Design documents, the BG-2 and BG-3, and construction documents to
the Kentucky Department of Education for review and approval. Upon notification of approval, SCB
will release the project for bidding.
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Hardin County Early College & Career Center

SCB has tentatively scheduled a Construction Document review meeting with board members and
administrators for Wednesday, May 8, 2013, at 10:30 a.m., at which time SCB will present plans and
specifications for review prior to seeking board approval of the construction documents at the May
16, 2013, board meeting.

SCB will be seeking approval of construction documents. the BG-2 and the BG-3 at the Mav 16
2013, board meeting.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.
Sincerely,
T Yl

Justin McElfresh IA, CID, LEED® AP BD+C
Project Architect




